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Dear customer 
 

   July 1, 2025 
 

 
Product Change Notification 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you of an upcoming change to the following Beam GW100 
product part numbers. This change is part of our effort and commitment to continuous delivery and 
improvement of our products and the ability for seamless product deliveries.  
 
This notification only affects the purchase of Beam GW100.  

 
Affected products 
 
Part No. Description  

9675.010400-83 
9675.010400-85 
9675.010400-87 
9675.010400-89 

Beam GW100 Gateway EOS from 1st of July, 2025 

 
Product Identification 
 

 
 
Product ID Label. 
Includes Beam GW100 models.  
 

 
Description and extent of change 
 
GW100 to GW200 feature update for Wi-Fi support. 
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Certifications & Declaration of Conformity 
 
All regulatory certifications, type and country approvals are applied to the new variants, with a complete 
match to the existing version of the GW100 to GW200. 
 
Customer Impact of Change and recommended Action 
 
Trackunit has taken utmost care to ensure full compatibility to the existing versions of the GW100, while 
ensuring that all product functionality, performance, and durability remains a complete match. 
There is no customer impact since there is no change in form, fit, function, reliability, quality and 
safety of the new GW200 product variants. 
 
  
 
Product formfactor 
 
Product GW100 and GW200 have the same formfactor – no mechanical change. 
 

 
Monitoring Services 
Please be aware that all monitoring services on existing deployed of Beam GW100 will 
continue and are not part of this announcement.   
 
 

Schedule of change 
 
Product End of Sale for Beam GW100 is effective from 1st of July 2025. 
 
Product Beam GW200 replacement is effective by 1st of July 2025.  

 
Product Replacement Beam GW200 
 
Part No. Description  

9795.010400-83 
9795.010400-85 
9775.010400-87 
9775.010400-89 

Beam GW200 Gateway   Available from 1st of July 2025 

 
 
If you have any questions about the hardware change or other, please do not hesitate to contact our support. 
You’ll find our contact information on www.trackunit.com 
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